
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families,  
 
The District has been working to ensure a smooth return to school that will maximize student learning while 
also protecting the health of students and staff.  The District has relied upon objective facts and public health 
data and guidance available from local, state, and federal sources in developing and modifying its plans as 
necessary.  In order for the District to be able to implement its plans as effectively as possible, it is essential that 
you cooperate with the District in implementing these plans to ensure the safety of all staff and students.   
 
Therefore, as we return to in-person learning, the District asks that each family acknowledge and agree to the 
following for each day your child/children will be physically present in District buildings: 
 
• Your child/children do not have symptoms of COVID-19, including but not limited to, fever, cough, loss 

of taste or smell or shortness of breath. 
 
• No member of your immediate household has symptoms of COVID-19, including, but not limited to, 

fever, cough, loss of taste or smell or shortness of breath. 
 
• Neither your child/children nor any member of our immediate household has been in contact with a 

person who has tested positive for COVID-19.  Contact is defined as within 6 feet for more than 15 
minutes. 

 
If you cannot confirm that your child/children or any member of your immediate household meet 
the conditions set out above, DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN TO SCHOOL and 
contact your building principal to receive additional guidance.   
 
If your child/children are suspected of exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19 during the school day, your 
child/children will be sent to a District nurse to be evaluated.  If the District nurse determines that your 
child/children are exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19, you or your child/children’s emergency contact(s) will 
be contacted and informed they are required to pick up your child/children from school at their earliest 
convenience.  While your child/children are waiting to be picked up, your child/children will be placed in a 
holding room and appropriate safety measures will be taken to protect your child/children and others which may 
include requiring your child/children to wear an appropriate face covering while they are waiting to be picked 
up. 
 
By signing below, you acknowledge that you have read, understand, agree with, and will comply with the terms 
set out in this document.  You further understand that the District will assume your child meets the conditions of 
this document if they are physically present in school.  We thank you in advance for your assistance and 
cooperation. 
 
______________________________________________________  
Signature of Parent/Guardian    Date 
 
NOTE: Signing this form digitally via the JMC Parent Registration portal constitutes your agreement to this document. 


